-PUBLIC HEARING-
City of Thornton, Iowa

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Thornton, Iowa will conduct a public hearing on the foregoing proposal to sell or dispose of real property. Said hearing will be held by the City Council for the City of Thornton, Iowa at the Thornton City Hall, 404 Main Street, Thornton, Iowa at 6:30 p.m. on the 2nd day of June, 2025 at which times arguments for or against the proposed sale or disposition of real property will be heard and considered.

Comments, oral, or written may be submitted to the City Clerk prior to the public hearing. Any comments received will be included in the minutes of the public hearing as part of the permanent record.

Megan Hobscheidt
Thornton City Clerk

